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         BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING AGENDA        *Revision 5             
              Tuesday, September 26, 2017 at 3:00 PM       

                                Town Hall, Hearing Room    
                     367 Main Street, 2nd Floor, Hyannis, MA 

 
 

I. Legal: 
Approval of grant of easement and restriction to Centerville-Osterville-Marstons Mills 
(COMM) on a portion of the so-called Darby property in Osterville. 
 

II. Variance - Septic: 
Peter McEntee representing William and Viola Fish, owner – 43 Silver Lane, Hyannis, 
Map/Parcel 268-157, 18,043 square foot parcel, failed septic system, multiple variances 
requested. 

 
III. Innovative/Alternative Septic System: 

John O’Dea, Sullivan Engineering, representing potential buyer, Brian Dacey – 218 Bumps 
River Road, Osterville, Map/Parcel 120-099, 0.34 acre parcel, new construction, proposing 
Fast Treatment System with nitrogen credit. 
 

IV. Bedroom Count Determination: 
Kameliya and Dimitar Dimitrov, owners – 233 Bridle Path, Marstons Mills, three bedrooms 
permitted, owner requesting for (4) bedrooms. 

 
V. Temporary Food Event: 

A. Matt Auger representing Fall 50 Cape Cod’s Running Relay Event, starting and ending 
at Craigville Beach Association, 915 Craigville Beach Road, Centerville to be held on 
September 30, 2017 from 2-6 pm with two vendors serving pizza. 

 
B. Betsy and Jim Lessig, representing Cape Cod Glass Club’s Annual Cape Cod Glass 

Show & Sale at the Cape Cod Community College gymnasium, 2240 Iyannough Road, 
West Barnstable, to serve food at the event next year in September 2018.  The food 
would be served from Alden Park mobile truck from Plymouth. 

 
VI. Discussion: 

George Heufelder, Director, MA Alternative Septic System Test Center, pilot program a 
layer system under EPA Grant. 
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VII. Regulations / Policies: 
CONTINUE TO OCT 2017      Draft policy – Groundwater within four feet of leaching facility  
                                                during private inspections. 

 
 

VIII. Minutes: 
Minutes – May 23, June 27, and August 22, 2017 
 

IX. Information Received: 
          Town of Weymouth Board of Health Regulation # 33 – Bodyworks Regulation 
 
 


